
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Sirs/Madam, 

 

life:) is the third largest mobile communications operator in Ukraine and is one of the leading companies in 

terms of CSR in the country. 

 

We are Global Compact members since 2008 and are currently working at drawing our second COP report. 

 
However currently our company is reviewing its global brand communication strategy and we cannot issue 

any public documents that contain previous branding. 

 
So I kindly ask you to postpone life:) COP delivery for one and a half month, 

 

The report will be delivered by the 1st of June. 

 

Kind regards, 

Oksana Rudiuk 

life:) External and Corporate Relations Division Head 


